Waverley Studio College 470 Belchers Lane Birmingham B9 5SX

Tel: 0121 566 6622 Fax: 0121 566 6601

Email: enquiry@waverleystudiocollege.co.uk
Web: www.waverleystudiocollege.co.uk



Dear Parents/Carers,

## RE: Year 11 Mock exams

In order to fully prepare our students for the rigour and challenges of the exam period, we will be running mock examinations for two weeks, starting on Monday 26th February 2024.

When students are not sitting examinations, they will be in normal lessons. Students will begin and end college at the usual times and full school uniform will be required for all examinations. Under no circumstances should mobile phones, iPods, MP3/4 Players, AirPods, or watches of any description be taken into the examination hall. Full details of exam regulations can be found on our website.

Please impress upon your child how important these mock examination are. They are not only a chance to practice undertaking public examinations in the conditions required for formal assessments, but they will give a very clear indication to students and teachers as to what grades could be achieved at the end of Year 11.

The results of the mock examinations will be combined with progress to date, and will be available for students and parents/carers to collect at our results evening, which will be taking place on Wednesday  $20^{th}$  March 2024. More information about our results evening will follow closer to the time.

Thank you for your continuous support.

Yours\_Sincerely,

Ms J Kler Principal

